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Subject: Performance Appraisal Branch Team 
Review of the Duane Arnold Energy Center 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

The purpose of this letter is to confirm conversations of October 
22 and 27, 1981, between myself and Mr. Lee Spessard of your office. The 
subject review identified apparent discrepancies in the implementation of 
the Duane Arnold Energy Center Technical Specifications concerning the off
site Safety Committee and the on-site Operations Committee.  

We have initiated a review of our Technical Specifications and 
their relationship to Safety Committee and Operations Committee Charters.  
As discussed with Mr. Spessard, we expect this to be an ongoing effort 
during the month of November.  

We will keep you informed on the results of our revie 

Very truly yours, 
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Nuclear Generation 
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